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This is a rather belated response to your letter of 
Feb. 13, 1985, addressed to Fairleigh Wettig. 

We appreciate having been advised of the analysis 
being conducted by Ritchie and Associates. We have 
assured those of our members who have shown concern 
that their individual performance is not being moni-
tored. However, we have not been able to al l ay all 
of their concerns, since we ourselves have not been 
fully informed of the pun.pose of the analysis. We 
would like to be able to assure them that this admin-
istrative review will not lead to reorganization that 
will directly effect their work, or lead to a reduction 
in staff. Would it be possible for us to be supplied 
with a copy, or at least a synopsis of this review 
and its recommendations? 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinator 
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